
March 19, 2025 

 

To: County of Brant Council 

 

RE: Event Designation of Municipal Significance 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Mt Pleasant Fire Fighters host the Annual Mt Pleasant Wing Night. The event will take 

place on September 6, 2025 

 

We host approximately 300 guests split between two seatings. This event takes place at 

the Mt pleasant Community Hall. Proceeds from the event will fund various fundraising 

initiatives throughout the community and the needs of the fire hall.  

 

To procure a liquor license, we must provide a letter of Designation- Municipal 

significance. 

 

We look forward to the support of the council and would be happy to provide additional 

information as needed. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Acting Captain Jeles 


